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8th May 2025 
 

Uniform Order - PTA 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are writing to inform you that it's time to order your child's school uniform for the 
upcoming 2025-2026 academic year. 

To ensure your child has their uniform ready before the summer holidays, we kindly 
request that you place your order by 30th May. This will allow our suppliers sufficient 
time to process and deliver the uniforms. 

Please place your order using the google form link below  

https://forms.gle/K5YgzjYkrbwPkNVYA 

Once you have placed your order, please forward payment to -   

Midsomer Norton Primary School PTA  

Sort code 60-14-24    Account code - 32487010.  

Kindly ensure you use your child's name as the payment reference to help us track your 
order efficiently. 

For those parents who place their order by Friday, 30th May, we will arrange for the 
uniform to be delivered to your child at school to bring home once the order arrives. 

Please find below a reminder of our school uniform requirements: 

●​ Navy blue sweatshirts/cardigans or fleece with the school logo 
●​ White polo shirt with or without the school logo 
●​ Dark grey trousers/shorts (unisex) or skirt (yellow and white chequered summer 

dress, including the 'shorts' style, can be worn in the summer) 
●​ Grey/black socks (white socks are allowed with skirts/summer dresses) 
●​ Black traditional shoes 

PE Kit: 

●​ Black shorts 
●​ Yellow T-shirt 
●​ Trainers or daps 
●​ Hoodies with the school logo can be worn but are not compulsory. Children can 

wear their school jumpers/fleeces/cardigans on colder days. 
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Nursery (Optional): 

●​ Navy blue T-shirt  
●​ Navy Hoody / Fleece 

PE & Forest School Days: 

On days when your child has PE or Forest School, they may come to school wearing 
their PE kit or forest school clothes. This will save valuable time spent changing during 
the school day. 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude to our 
wonderful PTA. They generously volunteer their time to place and sort all school 
uniform orders. This invaluable support not only ensures a smooth process for parents 
but also helps to raise much-needed funds for our school – thank you PTA! 

In addition to new uniform orders, our PTA also runs a fantastic second-hand uniform 
service. They will have a selection of pre-loved uniform items available for purchase 
during the inflatable session on Friday, 16th May. This is a great opportunity to find 
good quality uniforms at a reduced cost. 

For your convenience, new school uniforms can also be purchased directly from Norton 
Sports & Camping if you prefer. 

If you have any questions regarding the school uniform or the ordering process, please 
do not hesitate to contact the school office or a member of our PTA. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter 

Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

 
Ms Sarah Biss 
Head of School 
 

 

 


